














                                                                      
 

 
         VIA FAX ONLY 
April 13, 2011 
 
 
Mick Gonzalez 
Western Region-10 
Miklos.gonzalez@gm.com 
 
 
Re:  v. General Motors Company 
 Service Request: 71-931416720 

2007 Chevrolet Tahoe 
Vehicle Identification Number: 1GNFC13J17R
Customer Relationship Specialist: Mary Beth Hollman  

 
Dear Mr. Gonzalez: 
 
The above Chevrolet customer has filed a lawsuit and the lawsuit is being removed from the Early 
Resolution Program and is being sent to General Motors’ local counsel for handling.  Our records 
indicate that Paul Byrne was contacted while the case was in the Early Resolution Program.  The 
customer has been to the following dealers for servicing thus far: 
 

Camino Real Chevrolet – 114549 
2401 S Atlantic Blvd 
Monterey Park, CA 91754 

GM’s attorney now handling this case: 
Amy Sjolander - (310) 788-2828  
Ruben & Sjolander 

 
GM Legal Assistant involved: 

Greg Garguilo  (512) 386-0772 
 
Customer’s attorney now handling the case: 

Larry Chae, The Bickel Law Firm - 619-374-4100 
 
Please have the designated Field Representative(s) notify the dealership(s) listed above and any other 
dealers in the vicinity of the customer’s address that this customer has filed a lawsuit against General 
Motors.  Please have them tell the dealer(s) to make sure that any necessary, future repair work is 
thoroughly documented.  The Field Representative(s) / dealership(s) should direct any documentation, 
repair orders and any other information particular about this customer and his/her vehicle to General 
Motors’ attorney. 
 
Attached is a copy of the case assessment for your review.  If you have further questions, please contact 
our Business Resource Center at 1-800-231-1841 Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 
p.m., Eastern Time.  Please refer to the service request number above and a Customer Relationship 
Specialist will be happy to assist you. 
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Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chevrolet 
 
 
cc:  FILE 
 
LG0080_CH 
V07012010 
 
 



 
 
 

       
April 13, 2011 
 
Amy Sjolander, Esq. 
Ruben & Sjolander 
1875 Century Park E Ste 1050 
Los Angeles, CA 90067 
 
RE:  v. General Motors 
 Service Request: 71-931416720 
 GM Legal Staff Case: 726072 

2007 Chevrolet Tahoe 
 Vehicle Identification Number: 1GNFC13J17R  
 Customer Relationship Specialist: Mary Beth Hollman  
 
Dear Ms. Sjolander: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of our file regarding the above referenced case.  It is being removed from the Early 
Resolution Program and turned over to you for further handling.  Please see the “Reason for Removal” 
section of the “Case Assessment” form.   

In case you need to contact the designated Field Representative, his name is Paul Byrne at PH: 805-279-
8324. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact our Business Resource Center at 1-800-231-1841 Monday 
through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Eastern Time.  Please refer to the service request 
number above and a Customer Relationship Specialist will be happy to assist you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
General Motors 
 
 
LG0037 
V10132009
 





arlene.thomas-randol
New Stamp










